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Year 2 - Autumn 2021 

Welcome to a new exciting school year. Mrs Dewick will be teaching Monday to Wednesday and Mrs 

Mitchell will finish the week. Here are a few bits of important information: 

• To keep your child happy and healthy in school please send them with: black plimsolls to wear 

indoors to help keep our school nice and clean., a water bottle to aid concentration and a coat as 

the weather can change quickly.   

• Children in Year 2 receive spelling homework. Please look inside your child’s spelling book for the 

weekly word lists. Spelling quizzes will be completed on a Friday. Times tables homework will be 

sent home in the near future we will begin more formal tests after half term (we will practise at 

school first).  

• In Year 2 we do forest school on a half termly basis. Forest school starts after October on a 

Thursday afternoon. Please ensure your child has their Forest school kit (lots of warm layers, 

waterproof coat and trousers, hat, scarf, gloves, socks and wellingtons) in school each week. 

Wellingtons can be kept at school on our class welly rack located outside our classroom door. 

• We do PE on a Monday and Thursday so please make sure your child’s kit (including spare dry 

socks, a plastic bag and trainers) is ready to use on those days. 

• If your child needs an inhaler please make sure you have handed an up to date, labelled one to the 

teacher and you have completed a medical form. This is for all the children’s safety.  

• Remember reading! This is a vital skill so please support your child as much as you can. We change 

reading books as often as needed. Children’s Reading Record books should travel to and from 

school every day please. 

• Please see the website for termly planning overviews. 

We look forward to a great term full of learning and fun. 

Mrs Dewick & Mrs Mitchell 
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